
MINUTES OF THE MARYLAND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

July 6, 2022 

 

 

I. Call to Order 

 

Chair Jim Calderwood called the Maryland Transportation Commission meeting to order on 

Wednesday, July 6, 2022, at 10:30 AM via virtual Teams meeting.  

 

Mr. Tyson Byrne introduced a new staff person, Mr. Rashad Pinckney, who will be working with 

the Maryland Transportation Commission.  

 

II. Roll Call 

 

The following individuals were present: 

James A. Calderwood, Chair 

William Callahan, Member 

Camillo DiCamillo, Member 

Debra Farrar-Dyke, Member 

Thomas Hampton, Member 

Jennifer Hill-Lineweber, Member 

Elmer Horsey, Member 

George Littrell, Jr., Member 

Lisa Weimin Liu, Member 

Barbara Richman-Kahn, Member 

Gary Simpson, Member 

Greg Snook, Member 

Mario VillaSanta, Member 

MDOT Staff Rashad Pinckney 

MDOT Staff Tyson Byrne 

MDOT Staff Dan Janousek 

MDOT Staff Corey Stottlemyer 

 

 

III. Approval of Meeting Minutes 

 

Mr. Calderwood asked for a motion to approve the minutes from the June 1, 2022, meeting Mr. 

DiCamillo made a motion to approve the minutes and Mr. Littrell seconded the motion. The 

motion carried unanimously. 

 

IV. Maryland ZEVIP and NEVI Plan 

 

Mr. Stottlemyer introduced Dan Janousek, Office of Planning and Capital Programming (OPCP), 

MDOT TSO who provided members with an overview of the National Electric Vehicle 

Infrastructure Plan (NEVI). His presentation included a comprehensive look at the areas included 

Electric Vehicle chargers on the state’s Alternative Fuel Corridors. This plan will describe 



Maryland’s goals and objectives for zero-emission vehicle deployment in the State.  This plan 

will help Maryland become a leader in planning and implementing a cleaner, more equitable, and 

more sustainable transportation future. The plan will cover all fuel types, and vehicle types 

related to zero emission infrastructure. There was lively discussion throughout the presentation 

and questions were asked from the members. 

 

 

V. Dedication of MDOT Facilities 

 

There were no dedications. 

 

VI. Other Business 

 

 

Members discussed the possibility of field trip to the Port of Baltimore or Poplar Island for the 

October meeting. Members were more interested in the Port of Baltimore. Staff will work to 

coordinating a trip to the Port.  
 

VII. Adjournment 

 

Ms. Farrar-Dyke asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting and reconvene on July 6, 2022. Mr. 

DiCamillo made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Ms. Farrar-Dyke seconded the motion. The 

motion carried unanimously, and the meeting was adjourned.  
 

 
 


